Message

From: Sabrina Barnes [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=CITY/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SBARNES]

Sent: 9/28/2018 2:25:37 AM

To: Fred lackson [/o=inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fjackson]

cC: Mindala Wilcox [/O=Inglewood/OU=CITY/cn=Recipients/cn=mwilcox]; Christopher E. Jackson
[/O=Inglewood/OU=CITY/cn=Recipients/cn=cejackson]

Subject: Re: Parks & Recreation Department - IBEC Services

Hi Fred

I am acknowledging receipt of your email. However, | must note it is the first time | am seeing

On Sep 27, 2018, at 3:52 PM, Fred Jackson <{liackson@cityofinglewood.org> wrote:

Sabring,

The team working on the proposed Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center is requesting assistance from the
Parks & Recreation Department to address potential impacts on parks and recreation services and facilities. {See
attached letter)

We were in hopes of recelving this information by September 10 to maintain the project timeline. Your assistance is
greatly appreciated to expeadite the responses necessary to proceed with analysis.

Please let me know if there is someone within Parks & Recreation Department that | should specifically contact.  can be
reached at 310.499.3338.

You may also be contacted by Catherine Aguilar with Trifiletti Consulting.

Bast,
Fred

Fred Jackson: Senior Planner © City of Inglewood
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